BISHOP SEABURY ACADEMY SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
SPRING BREAK STUDY TOUR TO JAPAN

To Seabury parents:

There are scholarships available for the trip to Japan in March 2025; two covering about 75% of
the total cost of the trip and some ranging from $500-1000.

Please comment in short paragraph how your family would benefit from financial aid.

Awards are based primarily on financial need and merit. Students must be in good academic
standing and families must be in good financial standing to receive a scholarship.

If your family is currently NOT receiving financial aid from Seabury, please be prepared to
submit your tax return from the prior year to Seabury’s accountant, Bonnie Bribiesca.

Deadline for applications is September 23.

Comments:



